
I hope this message finds you roaring with joy and basking in the pride of your own incredible kindness. I am 
writing to convey my heartfelt gratitude for the magnificent support you so generously provided for the 
project in celebration of World Children's Day, conducted by the Lion Ladies of Region 06. The event, held on 
6th October 2024 at Tikiri Lama Niwasaya in Dangolla, Kandy under the chairpersonships of Lion Shiranthi 
Dissanayake and Lion Susila Kanthi Munasinghe. 

Your gesture was nothing short of legendary. Your kindness has left an indelible mark on my heart. The 
contribution of Rs. 45,000 by your club was a powerful and uplifting force, playing a crucial role in the success 
of this great initiative. 

Lion Shiranthi Dissanayake  Rs. 10,000.00 
Lion Chandima Jayarathna  Rs. 10,000.00 
Lion Mala Paranathanthree   Rs. 5,000.00 
Lion Kanthi Walisundara   Rs. 5,000.00 
Lion Darshani Peramuna   Rs. 5,000.00 
Lion Thushari Nawarathna  Rs. 5,000.00 
Lion Sriyani Ekanayaka   Rs. 5,000.00 
 

In a world that often moves too quickly, your thoughtful action serves as a reminder of the strength and grace 
that true generosity can bring. It’s not just the support itself that I appreciate, but the thoughtfulness and 
courage behind it. Your actions speak volumes and inspire me to strive for greatness in my own way. 

Thank you for being a beacon of strength and compassion. Your support has made a world of difference, and I 
am forever grateful for your unwavering dedication. Please accept my deepest thanks and know that you have 
my utmost admiration. 

With warmest regards and highest respect, 

 

Lion Limali Jinadasa 
Patron 2024-2025 
Lion Ladies Association – District 306 C1 
 

15 October 2024 

Lions Club of Pilimathalawa 

Dear President, 


